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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Long Sutton Primary School, we are keen to seek the views of families to help us improve 
further. Last summer we sent out a questionnaire to seek your views and the input we 
received from this was incredibly helpful. At this point in the academic year, we always start 
to consider what needs to go into the next year's school improvement plan and your 
feedback - both positive so we can celebrate what has improved and gone well as well as 
feedback on what could be improved next - is very welcomed and taken on board. 
 
Please find a link below to an online questionnaire where you will be able to give feedback. 
If you have any questions about the questionnaire, please do come and ask at the school 
office. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/4e9XLhM6iS 

 
Many thanks for all of your support this year, it is much appreciated as we continue to do 
our very best for your children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Gray 
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